
February 21, 2021 – FFA Week Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
February 20-27 is National FFA Week.  FFA is the largest youth organization in 
the world, with over 425,000 members.  Along with traditional farm training, 
our students develop leadership skills, personal growth and career exploration 
and preparation through a variety of programs.  We are fortunate to maintain a 
15-acre land lab for students to expand their knowledge and experience.   
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


